

Town of Goodrich Erhardt Lemke, Chair N2738 Martin Drive Medford, WI 54451

Dear Town of Goodrich Board:

The City of Medford's newly renovated pool was enjoyed by nearly three times the number of people than in past years. Your municipality had two pool passes were purchased in 2019. In 2018, four pool passes were purchased.

The City is requesting a contribution from your township towards the 2020 cost of operating the pool. Your contribution, if you choose, your contribution would be \$100.00. Should you decide to make a contribution, the non-resident fee would be waived. Your residents would continue to pay the same fees as City residents. Fees for both residents and non-residents are shown below:

	City Residents &	Non-Participating
Classification	Participating Townships	Townships/Villages
Family Pass	\$60.00	\$100.00
After 6 Immediate Family Members	\$ 5.00 each additional	\$ 5.00 each additional
One Babysitter	\$15.00	\$15.00
Adult/High School Pass	\$30.00	\$50.00
Grade School Pass	\$25.00	\$40.00
Adult/High School – Daily	\$ 3.00	\$3.00
Grade School – Daily	\$ 2.50	\$2.50
Five and Under	Free	Free
Punch Card	\$25.00	\$25.00

Please let me know if you plan to contribute, do not plan to contribute, would like a City representative to attend your meeting, or have any questions by March 17, 2020. I can be reached at either 715-748-1181 or vbrost@medfordwi.us.

Sincerely,

Virginia **B**rost

City Clerk, WCPC/MMC

xc: Clerk Ashley Dahl